
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

On Wednesday 5 October, we will be visiting Tullie House to participate in the ‘Toys and Games Workshop’; this will 

reinforce our present History topic this year. 

We will be leaving school at 12 pm and will have lunch before we leave at 11.30am. Children will need to wear their 

school uniforms as normal and a warm coat. 

The cost of the trip is £5 and we need your consent, so please sign and return the slip below by Friday 23 September. 

Thank you 

Mrs Henshaw 

 

REPLY SLIP – TULLIE HOUSE 

My child _________________________________ in Year 2 may attend the trip on 5 October. I enclose £5 in cash /paid 

through Lunch Shop towards the costs. 

Signed: __________________________________  

 


